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MINUTES OF A MEETING OF BRIGHSTONE PARISH COUNCIL CEMETERY 

COMMITTEE HELD in METHODIST HALL 

on WEDNESDAY 11TH APRIL 2018 AT 7.15pm. 

 

PRESENT: Mr. J. Cirrone (Chairman), Cllr. M East, Cllr S Rpberts and Cllr J Morgan 

Mrs. S. Jennings (Clerk & Registrar). 

 

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE: None 

 

2. CLERK’S REPORT 
A request to have a horizontal memorial stone and a stone bird bath had been received. 

It was agreed, as per the rules and regulations, that a horizontal stone on a full burial plot was 

not in keeping with the cemetery. It was also agreed that a stone bird bath was also not in 

keeping with the cemetery and therefore both requests were declined. 

 

3. EXPENDITURE AND INCOME FOR 2017/18: 

The accounts summary had been prior circulated and showed an income for 2017/18 of £2880 

and an expenditure of £699.12. 

 

4. REPORT ON PURCHASED GRAVE SPACES; INTERMENTS and HEADSTONES 

FOR 2017/18:  
5 Full plot reservations 

3 Ashes plot reservations 

3 Full plot interment 

4 x ashes plot interment 

6 x Headstones 

1 Ashes tablet 

 

5. REPORT ON CEMETERY MAINTENANCE: 

Cllr Cirrone reported that in the cold weather the tap at the cemetery had a leak. He had 

organised a plumber to come and repair the leak as soon as possible and the leak has now 

been repaired. 

 

6. OTHER MATTERS. 

Cllrs asked when the bin store would be completed. The clerk said she would chase this up. 

 

There being no further business, the Chairman thanked those for attending, and closed the 

meeting at 7.23pm. 

 

 

 


